
   
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELATION 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled Planning Commission 

Meeting of January 27, 2016 is canceled.  The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Planning 

Commission will be February 10, 2016 at 7 p.m. in the City Council Chambers.  

 

*****CERTIFICATION OF POSTING NOTICE***** 

  I, Brad Johnson, Development Services Manager for the City of Pomona, hereby certify 
that the Notice of Cancelation of the January 27, 2016 Planning Commission meeting was posted on 
January 19, 2016. 

 

    

    
        __________________________ 
        Brad Johnson    
        Development Services Manager 
 

City of Pomona 
Planning Commission   
505 S. Garey Avenue 
Pomona, CA 91766 
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